Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: [External] Extension Request

From: Dan Collins <dcollins@ncpsychologyboard.org>
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 4:39 PM

To: May, Amber Cronk <amber.may@oah.nc.gov>
Subject: [External] Extension Request

CAUTION:

Good afternoon - The NC Psychology Board requests that the period of review be extended in order to have additional
time to work through technical change requests and address the staff opinions.

Sincerely,

Daniel P. Collins

Executive Director

NC Psychology Board

895 State Farm Road, Suite 101
Boone, NC 28607

(828) 262-2258
dcollins@ncpsychologyboard.org
www.ncpsychologyboard.org

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



